
 

 

 

 
 

RENAMING THE M10 AND M60 ENGINES IN HONOUR OF MIKHAIL RUDNYKH 

 

Colleferro (Rome), October 17th, 2024 – AVIO values its people and holds their skills and 
daily contributions in the highest regard, especially in an industry at the forefront of 
technological advancement. 

In recognition of this, the M10 and M60 methane and liquid oxygen engines will be 
renamed MR10 and MR60 in honour of Mikhail Rudnykh, as a tribute to the expertise and 
dedication he brought to these two projects, which have achieved significant success in 
the field. Avio tragically lost Mikhail a few months ago due to a sudden and aggressive 
illness. 

"Mikhail Rudnykh was one of the most talented individuals in the field of liquid propulsion 
systems, possessing deep knowledge, immense courage, intuition, and an unwavering 
passion for his work. Avio will continue the development of the MR10 and MR60 engines 
to make our future rockets greener and more efficient, carrying forward Mikhail's legacy," 
commented Giulio Ranzo, CEO of Avio. 

*** 
 
 

Avio is a leading international group engaged in the construction and development of space 
launchers and solid, liquid and cryogenic propulsion systems. The experience and knowhow built 
up over more than 50 years puts Avio at the cutting edge of the space launcher sector and defence 
program. Avio is present in Italy, France, United States and France Guyana with 5 facilities, 
employing approx. 1,300 highly qualified personnel, of which approx. 30% involved in research 
and development. Avio is a prime contractor for the Vega programme and a sub-contractor for the 
Ariane programme, both financed by the European Space Agency (ESA) placing Italy among the 
limited number of countries capable of producing a complete spacecraft. 
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